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Review of EIR Ref:2017/030 
 
 

 
 

           28th June 2017 

 

 

REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF DECISION UNDER ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION 
(SCOTLAND) REGULATIONS 2004 (the “Regulations”) 
 

Loch Lomond & The Trossachs National Park Authority received your request for review on 31st 
May 2017 relating to your original request for information with the reference EIR 2017-030 which 
you made on 10th March 2017.     

 

Basis of Request for Review 

You originally asked: 

 “what private roads exist in the National Park where the LLTNPA is certain that there are 
no public rights of passage (and therefore where campervaners could potentially be 
prosecuted).” 

In your follow up request submitted on 31st May, you asked the Park Authority:   

 “to confirm whether the LLTNPA holds any information relating to whether or not there is 
a public right of passage on any private road within the National Park boundary and if so 
to provide this to me.”   

Assessment of relevant information 

The Park Authority’s original response confirmed that it did not hold information about all of the 
private roads within the National Park, where there are no public rights of passage.  The 
exception under Regulation 10(4)(a) was applied to the request.   

As part of this review, consideration has been given as to whether any relevant information is 
held, as a result of the wording of your follow up request.  Further searches have been carried 
out.  Since the date of your original request for information, the Park Authority has had some 
correspondence with Police Scotland regarding the temporary notice to which you refer.  Your 
request for information relating to this notice has been handled separately as EIR 2017-47.    

Decision 

I have reviewed the Park Authority’s original response and confirm that it was handled correctly, 
with the correct application of relevant exceptions.   

Your further request for information relating to the temporary notices is being handled separately 
as EIR 2017-47.  

http://www.lochlomond-trossachs.org/
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Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Governance and Legal Manager 
Loch Lomond and the Trossachs National Park Authority 
E-mail: info@lochlomond-trossachs.org 
 
 

Review Procedure 

If you are not satisfied with this decision you are entitled to appeal to the Scottish Information 
Commissioner. Please note that in order for an appeal to take place you must lodge your appeal 
within six months of the date of receipt of this letter. 
  
Scottish Information Commissioner  
Kinburn Castle  
Doubledykes Road 
St Andrews 
Fife 
KY16 9DS 
Tel: 01344 464 610 
Website: www.itspublicknowledge.info 
E-mail: enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 

Online appeal portal: www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal 
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